
 

 

On the weekend of 27-28 April, the doors of the Tankodrome will 

open be for visitors from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 200 historic armored 

fighting vehicle and anti-tank weapons from 1916 today are present, 

as well as several modern equipment displays courtesy of the U.S. 

Army Maneuver Center of Excellence here at Fort Moore. Food 

trucks will be on site to provide refreshment as you learn about the 

history of U.S. Armor and meet your U.S. Army.  

 

The 316th Cavalry Brigade will be hosting a live fire demonstration 

on Saturday the 27th, at 4:00 PM. Featuring Abrams Main Battle 

Tanks, Bradley Fighting Vehicles, and more, this is an event you do 

not want to miss! Please understand that the live fire demo is subject 

to delay or cancellation due to unsafe weather conditions. And make 

sure to bring hearing protection! 

 

Access to Fort Moore requires a valid U.S. Department of Defense 

ID or a Fort Moore visitors pass. Information on passes can be 

found  at: https://www.moore.army.mil/competitions/spectators.html 


